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Falls City Councilman Resigns 
Monday night was the final meeting for Falls City 4th Ward Councilman Brad Campbell.  
At the conclusion of Monday nights meeting Campbell submitted his resignation after eight years on
the Council.
Campbell is moving from the 4th Ward into the 3rd Ward.  In his letter he said he had enjoyed
serving and that it had been an interesting eight years.  
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